

PORT LUDLOW

ASSOCIATES LLC

October 6, 2010

Mr. Dave Danner Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47520 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc, Docket UW-101-543

Dear Mr. Danner,

Following recent discussions with UTC staff, we are notifying you that the subject filing submitted on September 15, 2010 with an effective date of October 20, 2010, is requested to be changed. The new effective date is December 17, 2010. This date will coincide with the beginning of a normal billing cycle.

Should you have any questions about this filing or this letter, please contact me at (360) 437-8246, email 'lsmith@portludlowassociates.com'.

Sincerely,

Larry Smith

President, Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc

Cc: Herta Fairbanks, HDR